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ONLII{E SI]RVEY FOR BIII(DNON STATE I]NIYERSTY BACIIf,LOR
OT EARLY CIIILDII(X)D PR(rcRAM GRAI'UATES EMPI,OYABILITY
COMPETENCIES

2

1. In line wrth the re,quest of Bukidnon State UniveGity for the Divisior to give
feedback on the graduates of Bachelor of Early Childhood (BECEd) Prcgrdn employabilrty
competencies, school heads with hired teachers under the said program are dire<red o accomplish
and participate in the online survey tkough http6:/foms.glerE:rc3P Cz4CTff8 on or before
5.00 P.M ofJuly 30,2021.

Enctosed is the letter fiom Bukidnon State UEiversity

3 Que es relative to this can be rElayed 10 RI,l IC AICUIZAR Senior Education
Program Specialist Planning andResearch Ll $271501978.

Enclosure:
As stated

Copy fumished:
Records Unit
Plaoning and Res€arch

Purok 5, Casisan& Malayhahy City
Telehx (088) 314{094
Email: Malaybalay.city@d€p€d.gov.ph
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lndustry Feedback on BukSU's Graduates
2 messages

buksu.o6- beced <buksucoebeced@gmail.com> Fri, Jul 16, 2021 st 3:36 PM
To: careels@51talk.c.m, vincent.cabaIng@deped.gov.ph, gianelli.lonio@deped.gov.ph, malaybatay.crty@deped.gov.ph,
depedrnalaybahy@gmail.com, educareschoolhouseTT@9mail.com, casisahgcl!ristlanschool@gmail.com
Cc: hannahcastillon@buk6u.edu.ph, mari6angelicamugot@buksu.edu.ph

Dear Sir/Madam

Greetings from Bukidnon State University!

The Bachelor of Early Childhood (BECEd) Program of the College of Education is delighted to
know that our graduates are hired in your agency. The university would like to ask about your
feedback on our graduates. Your responses would greatly help us in improving our cuniculum
lo improve the competencies needed in the workplace.

On behatf of the university, the BECEd Program would like to request if you could respond to a
short survey on our graduates' employability competencies. Here is the link to the
survey: l)ttps:l{orrns. gle/EfC 3 P t 1 Ctz4CzrfTB

We assure you that your feedback will be treated with utmost confidentiality and anonymity
Thank you very much for your help.

Respectfully,

HANNAH T. CASTILLON, EdD
BECEd Chairperson/Concurrent Supervisor for Student Teaching - Elementary
College of Education, Bukidnon State University
Email add: har'rrahcasr llon@)DL,ksu.edu ph
Mobile no: 0935-6938-929

D€p€d ltaalaybalay <depedmahybalay@gmail.coh>
To. DepEd Malaybalay City <malaybalay.city@deped-gov.ph>

Fri, Jul 16, 2021 at 5:11 PM
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